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24 March 2006 
 
 
Mr. Ralph Fischer 
Director, Planning and Analysis 
Enbridge Pipelines Inc. 
30th Floor 
425 – 1st Street S.W. 
Calgary AB  T2P 3L8 
Facsimile: (403) 231-5787 
 
 
Dear Mr. Fischer: 
 

Enbridge Pipelines Inc. (Enbridge) 
Application for a Negotiated Toll Settlement for Receipt Tankage 

 
The Board has received Enbridge’s 6 March 2006 application for the approval of a toll 
settlement that has been negotiated between Enbridge and the Canadian Association of 
Petroleum Producers (CAPP).   
 
On 10 March 2006, the Board issued a letter soliciting comments from interested parties by  
17 March 2006.  The only letter of comment received by the Board is a letter of support from 
CAPP.  
 
After examining the application, the Board is of the view that the proposed methodology for 
Receipt Tankage Tolls would result in just and reasonable tolls and therefore, pursuant to Part IV 
of the National Energy Board Act approves the applied for methodology for Receipt Tankage 
Tolls.  The Board notes that as per paragraph 2.11 of its application, Enbridge will annually file 
the proposed Receipt Tankage Tolls concurrently with and as a supplement to the mainline tariff 
and toll filing under its Incentive Toll Settlement. 
 
Enbridge is directed to serve a copy of this letter on CAPP and interested parties. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
Michel L. Mantha 
Secretary 


